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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY TRANSMITTAL LETTER 20-16

TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Mary Carpenter, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
September 22, 2020

SUBJECT:
Revisions to SOP 11.30 Permanency Hearings and ASFA Exemption Request

The purpose of this transmittal letter is to notify staff of revisions made to SOP 11.30 Permanency Hearings.  This revision provides clarification regarding when an ASFA exemption request may be appropriate and mandates that the request be approved by the SRA or designee prior to submission to the court.   
The ASFA Exemption Template and the Permanency Goals in OOHC Cases Tip Sheet have also been updated and are located under the Related Resources Browser in the SOP manual.   
If you have any questions regarding this portion of the transmittal letter, you may refer to the  

PPTL 20-16 Statement of Consideration SOP 11.30 Permanency Hearings and ASFA Exemption Request
If you have any questions regarding this transmittal letter, please feel free to contact:

Veronica Sears, Adoption Services Branch Manager

VeronicaJ.Sears@ky.gov

Kentucky.gov

An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D


